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Dear Little Falls Parents,

As the 2015-16 school year comes to a close, please join the Little Falls Staff and me in acknowledging and celebrating the

many wonderful learning experiences and educational opportunities that have taken place for our students.

Among them are these highlights:

Achievement of our 2015-16 goals

Development of elective program for School #1

National Junior Honor Society

Participation in the Township Memorial Day Parade

$9,429.85 towards STEAM equipment and programs from the LFEF (Little Falls Education Foundation)
Books for our students from the PTA

The Lion King Performance

Our new Gifted and Talented program

[dentified as an “Osmo Ambassador School District”

School #2/3 PTA Donation of $14,000 for Incubators and Chrome books
School # 1 PTSA Donation of $1,000.00

Our success as a school district is a direct result of the dedicated work of our students, teachers and staff, along with the
partnership of our parents as well as the Little Falls Community. Thank you for the positive difference each of you has
made in the lives of our students and our school this year. I would like to also extend a personal thank you for making my

first year as your educational leader one which was welcoming, supportive, and rewarding.

Please remember to check our website www.lIfschools.org regularly and sign up for Twitter to follow us @LFSchools,

@LFSchool2, @LFSchool3 and @LFSchooll. Summer is a very special time for children and is the source of many happy
memories. I hope that you and your children enjoy many opportunities to have fun as a family in the weeks ahead. I look

forward to seeing your children in September.
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acey Mattinelli
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